Sharon Craig

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 July 2018 13:46

To: Harriet McCartney

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2018/0349 Fleet Street Garage, Ribchester

Afternoon Harriet,
Unfortunately the application doesn't contain sufficient details for me to fully consider the
proposal. In order to do so | would need to know the following

1 How may vehicles will be operating from the site?

2 The designated parking area for these vehicles will need to be shown on a scaled plan of
the whole site. | need to be satisfied that this additional parking will not interfere with the
primary use of the site. The access and egress of coaches etc

Dave Bloomer
Development Control
Lancashire County Council
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.



